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	SCH: 
	Project Title: Southbound I-605 Beverly Boulevard Interchange Improvement Project
	Lead Agency: Caltrans
	Contact Name: Michelle Cordi
	Email: Michelle.Cordi@dot.ca.gov
	Phone Number: (213) 897-3247
	Project  Location: Pico Rivera                                                                               Los Angeles
	PrintButton1: 
	TextField1: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) in cooperation with the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority (Metro) and the Gateway Cities Council of Governments (GCCOG) proposes to improve the southbound I-605 Beverly Boulevard Interchange through reconfiguration of the ramps. 
The project location is on the southbound I-605 PM R14.1 through R14.6 in the City of Pico Rivera within Los Angeles County. The Beverly Boulevard interchange is approximately 1.17 miles south of Rose Hills Road and 0.9 miles north of Whittier Boulevard. 
The Initial Study examines two build alternatives and a no build alternative. Alternative 2 is a proposed diamond configuration, and would replace the existing loop ramps and direct on-ramp with direct on and off-ramps. Alternative 3 is a modified diamond configuration, and would replace the existing ramps with a direct off-ramp and loop on-ramp on the north side of Beverly Boulevard. In addition, there are several features common to both build alternatives including, creation of a new signalized intersection that provides for all movements to and from SB I-605 and Beverly Boulevard, new maintenance vehicle pullouts and access roads, minor curb and gutter work on Beverly Boulevard, stormwater BMPs, and landscaping and irrigation.

	TextField2: The Initial Study with Proposed Negative Declaration does not identify any significant or potentially significant impacts that would result from the project. 
	TextField3: 
	TextField4: Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority



